
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

This Christmas, Cornwall Hospice Care have invited us to join in with their 

annual Festive Fun Run: Reindeer Roundup. As you may be aware, this is a charity 

that is close to all of our hearts here at …. because …. 

 Cornwall Hospice Care is a Cornish charity that operates the only two adult 

hospices in the county, Mount Edgcumbe Hospice in St. Austell and St Julia’s Hospice 

in Hayle. They rely on amazing fundraisers such as yourselves and generous 

donations from the public to keep them open and caring for all those living with 

terminal illness in our local community. This year we want to help, bring joy, and 

support their amazing teams caring for all those patients and families spending 

precious time together at this magical time of year. 

 We are planning a …. on the … of December. Cornwall Hospice Care are 

providing reindeer antlers and a festive medal for all pupils who take part in the 

festive fundraiser. In return they are asking for a minimum sponsorship of £5.00 per 

pupil to cover their costs. Last year, schools like ours across the county raised a 

fantastic amount for the hospices so let’s see if we can beat 2023 and make 2024 a 

record year!  

 Please join us on JustGiving by following this link - Reindeer Roundup 2024 or 

hand the attached sponsorship form, with anything you and your friends, family and 

neighbours can give, back to your child’s class teacher before …. 

 

Thank you so much for helping us to fund the care this Christmas. 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/reindeer-roundup24

